
To: President’s Cabinet 

From: Denise M. Trauth 

Subject: President’s Cabinet Meeting 

 November 3, 2015 

 

 

Board of Regents’ Review (#500) 

 

President Trauth and Cabinet members welcomed guests, Ms. Michel Conroy, Faculty Senate 

Chair; Ms. Meghan Parker; Staff Council Chair; Ms. Lauren Stotler, Student Government 

President; and Mr. Jayme Blaschke, to the meeting and provided a review of the upcoming 

November 11-12, 2015, Board of Regents meeting. 

 

Board of Regents News Release (#626)  

 

President Trauth and Cabinet members discussed topics for inclusion in a news release about the 

meeting of the Board of Regents. 

 

Articles in Hillviews (#643) 

 

Dr. Breier and Mr. Matt Flores, discussed the proposed contents for Hillviews spring 2016 and 

solicited ideas about content to include in the summer 2016 issue.  

 

Campus Carry (#720) 

 

Dr. Brittain discussed the work of the Texas State University Campus Carry Task Force.  She 

discussed the timeline for the task force work, reviewed legal guidance received from The Texas 

State University System Office of General Counsel, and announced that a draft of preliminary 

recommendations will be provided to the campus community prior to holding three public 

forums in November 2015.  After discussion, it was agreed that this item will return to the 

agenda after the task force revises its preliminary recommendations based on feedback received 

at the public forums and additional data collection. 

 

RTA 1/11/16  Discuss progress of Campus Carry Task Force 

 

Significant Issues (#01) 

 

Provost Bourgeois discussed the program for the Retired Faculty and Staff Reception. 

 

Dr. Smith circulated a handout that provided information about volunteer opportunities in San 

Marcos following the October 30, 2015, flood event.  
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